
 

 

Dear Sir/ Madam,  

 

I would like to add my voice and that of my husband to support the ban of ALL 

snares in Wales. As animal lovers we find the use of snares absolutely abhorrent. The 

pain and suffering they inflict on our wildlife is barbaric and has no place in a civilised 

society. Our wildlife is precious and should be protected from hunting and all forms 

of traps. In our opinion there is no such thing as a humane trap and we would urge 

the Senedd to reject all efforts to consider them. Only a total ban is good enough. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Julia & Neil Anderson 

Senedd Cymru Welsh Parliament 

Pwyllgor yr Economi, Masnach a Materion Gwledig Economy, Trade, and Rural Affairs Committee 

Bil Amaethyddiaeth (Cymru) Agriculture (Wales) Bill 
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